
 

Creating New Spaces Campaign:  We Need YOU to Make It Happen! 

 

We have made great strides toward reaching our $200,000 goal for the Creating New Spaces 

campaign.  If you have already donated to this worthy initiative, todah rabah – thank you. 

Please consider donating to help us reach our goal. If every Women’s League member and 

affiliate donates $18 or more to the Creating New Spaces campaign, we can finish this important 

campaign.  We are counting on our dedicated Torah Fund supporters, affiliates and regions for 

this help.   

 

Together let’s complete this special project and add it to our list of noteworthy achievements. 

U.S. members, please make your donation to the Creating New Spaces campaign here: 

https://inspired.jtsa.edu/give/314821/#!/donation/checkout 

Canadian members, please make your donation payable to Jewish Theological Society and 

indicate it is for the Creating New Spaces Campaign. 

 

Thank you for your wonderful support! 

https://inspired.jtsa.edu/give/314821/#!/donation/checkout

